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🌐📦 Last week had been fruitful for PIL as we took part in the Global Freight Summit 

organised by DP World! 

 

💡🗨 Held at the Coca Cola Arena in Dubai from 15 to 17 November, this summit brings 

together industry leaders from the international freight forwarding and supply chain 

communities to discuss pressing challenges and issues. The theme for this year's summit 

"Making the Future Supply Chain a Reality" explored how industry stakeholders can take 

action together and build solutions to major challenges faced by the sector. 

 

Ⅵ🙋 PIL was excited to have met hundreds of visitors at our booth from all over the 

world, and our team is already in talks with some of them on potential partnership 

opportunities in the future! 

 

🚢💪 Through this event, PIL has once again demonstrated our commitment towards 

"Driving Connectivity" for our customers and creating win-win strategies for all! 

 

#GlobalFreightSummit2023 #GFS2023 #PIL #PacificInternationalLines #DrivingConnectivity 

 



 

 

  



 

  

 



 

 


